
  

 
Southeast Kelloggsville Elementary 

240 52nd Street SE Grand Rapids, MI 49548 Phone (616) 532-1590 Fax (616) 532-7750 
 

 

 

May 2023 
      
Important Dates 
May 4 – 1st Grade Musical 5:00 KHS Auditorium 

May 4 – 2nd Grade Musical 6:00 KHS Auditorium 

May 10 – Kindergarten Musical 5:30 Southeast 

Kelloggsville 

May 16 – Reading Activity Night Open House 

May 29 – NO SCHOOL 

June 2nd – Last day of School ½ day A.M. 

August 3rd – Rocket Registration  

 

From the Principal’s Office:  

Feel free to contact me if you should have a question or 
concern!  No problem is too small.  I can be reached by 
phone at 532-1590, or by e-mail:  jpalmitier@kvilleps.org 
 
SPRING MUSICALS: 
Our spring musicals are only a few weeks away. Students may 
choose to dress up or wear school clothes.  The shows are 
free to all who would like to come.   
 
Kindergarten - Southeast Only 
Presenting Itty Bitty Kitty Cats 
Wednesday, May 10 - West Kelloggsville Gym 
5:30pm - Doors Open 
5:45pm - Students arrive in their classrooms. 
6:00-6:30 - Performance in the West Kelloggsville Gym 
 
First Grade - West and Southeast 
Presenting Bugz 
Thursday, May 4 - Kelloggsville High School Auditorium 
5:00pm - Doors Open 
5:15pm - Students arrive at the Kelloggsville High School 
Cafeteria 
5:30-6:00 - Performance in the Kelloggsville High School 
Auditorium 
 
Second Grade - West and Southeast 
Presenting Arf 
Thursday, May 4 - Kelloggsville High School Auditorium 
6:00pm - Doors Open 
6:15pm - Students arrive at the Kelloggsville High School 
Cafeteria 
6:30-7:00 – Performance in the Kelloggsville High School 
Auditorium 
 

 

 

 

 

 

READING ACTIVITY NIGHT OPEN HOUSE: 
Tuesday, May 16 between 3:45 and 6:00 
Kelloggsville branch of the Kent District Library at the 
high school 
 
We are having an open house with fun activities that 
support reading for K, 1st and 2nd grade students. 
Families may bring their children any time between 3:45 
and 6:00. Students may try any or all of the activities, and 
will be given items to use at home.  
 

Golf Outing: 

The Kelloggsville Education Foundation will be hosting 

its annual golf outing on June 9, 2023 at Briarwood Golf 

Course.  Please watch for more information to come. 

 

Library books:  

Please return all library books by Friday, May 12th.  

Check your home for books that may belong to the 

Southeast Kelloggsville media center. If you have a 

damaged or lost library book, contact the school for a 

replacement cost. Thank you! 

 

Verification Form: 

On Wednesday, April 12th we sent home verification 

letters for the 23-24 School Year.  This information is 

vital in our planning purposes for enrollment.  Please fill 

this form out and return it to your student’s teacher by 

May 1, 2023. 

 

Student Medications: 

If your child has a prescription or an over the counter 

medication in the office, please remember to pick it up 

before summer vacation begins.   We do not store 

medications over the summer.  

 

Rocket Registration: 

Rocket Registration will be on Thursday, August 3rd from 

8:00 a.m. - 8:00 p.m.at Kelloggsville High School. A 

parent/guardian for each current and/or new student is 

required to attend Rocket Registration.  
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